
We are moving! 
To 675 Texas Street, STE 5700 in Fairfield. 

Effective October 28th 2020, DCSS will no longer occupy our   

current location of 435 Executive CT N in Fairfield. Effective     

November 2nd, our office will be located at 675 Texas Street. We 

will continue to be open for appointments, payments, and       

document drop off only. 

 Downtown Fairfield across 

from the Courthouse 

 Street and garage parking. 

 Click or scan the QR code for          

directions. 

 

You can continue to reach us via: 

Telephone —  866-901-3212 

Email—childsupport@solanocounty.com 

Text Message– 707-241-4201 

https://www.google.com/maps/dir/''/@38.2478272,-122.0764103,13z/data=!4m8!4m7!1m0!1m5!1m1!1s0x8085144a5f121cd5:0xb0af79619a989b50!2m2!1d-122.041305!2d38.2478324

